To: Erik Stromberg
E-Mail: estromberg@astraspace.net
From: Doug Young
Date: May 04, 2018

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0880-EX-CN-2017

Message:
The FCC's International Bureau needs you to address the following issue:

The ODAR indicates surviving, potentially lethal debris, an antenna. The applicant may wish to conduct a
higher fidelity analysis. Following additional analysis, and in the event the antenna is still expected to
survive re-entry with lethal energy, the applicant must replace the antenna with an alternative that is
designed for demise.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of May 04, 2018 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence” hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 41980



